
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Glinsk N.S. 
 

1
st
 February 2016 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The following is the agreed report of the Board of Management following a meeting on the 27
th

 

January 2016: 

 

 

Agreed Report 

 

 We welcome Fr. Larry Ebuk to the parish and the school Board of Management. Fr. Larry 

is chairperson of the board. 

 An enrolment/ open evening for pupils starting school in September 2016 will take place 

on Monday 15
th

 February from 6 – 8p.m. Please see school website for enrolment poster. 

 The board are currently reviewing the following policies: 

 Code of Conduct 

 R.S.E.(Relationships & Sexuality Education 

 Health & Safety 

 The board reviewed the voluntary family contribution which will be based on per pupil 

attending the school. This voluntary contribution goes directly towards the cost of 

photocopying & art materials, P.E. equipment, tin-whistle lessons, swimming lessons and 

other school activities for all pupils. The voluntary family contribution amounts are as 

follows: 

 1 pupil attending  school - €60 per year (or €20 per term) 

 2 pupils attending school - €120 per year (or €40 per term) 

 Maximum for 3 or more pupils attending - €150 per year (or €50 per term) 

 Gymnastics will commence during this term for all pupils with an experienced 

gymnastics coach. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

___________________________ 

Secretary to the B.O.M. 

 

 

Scoil Náisiúnta Ghlinsce 

Glinsk, 

Via Castlerea, 

Co. Galway 

Phone: 094-9655257 

E-mail: glinskschool@gmail.com 

www.glinskns.ie 
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